
Cedar Valley Woodworkers Association 
 2010 Shop Tours and Picnic 

 
A good time was had by all 



 
 
 
Thanks  to  all the woodworkers 
for letting us tour  your  shop. All 
the tours were great.  
,  



More great shop tour pictures  

If  you  didn’t go to the 
shop tours and picnic this 
year be sure to  come next 
year. 


